Quote Date MI-UN LN, 1NC.
03/03/25 A Division of Dallas Plastics, LLC
"YOUR NUMBER ONE SOURCE FOR QUALITY HIGH AND LOW DENSITY FLEXIBLE PACKAGING"

CUSTOMER QUOTATION

Quote 1
74716

Hi-De Liners, Inc.

131 W. Main Street

Orange, Ma. 01364

Tel# 1-800-453-4876 Fax# 978-544-7718

E-Mail us at CustomerService@Hideliners.com
Quoted By SHAWN LAPERLE

Quoted for

DAVID YOUNG

TOWN OF WARWICK

WARWICK TOWN HALL

WARWICK

MA 01378

Fax# 978-544-6499 Phone 978-544-6315

Quote Price Estimated

Valid Until Lead Time  Ship to Zip FOB Salesman

03/13/25 14 01364 PLANT DAVID YOUNG

Working Days
uoted Items

Quote Case Price/
Quantity Color Seal Pack Width  Gusset Length Gauge Resin Quantity 1000
10,000 GREEN STAR CORELESS  33.00 40.00 1.500 Mils LLDPE 200 $238.78
omments

ags are random printed 1C1S (one color, one side)

Thank You For Considering Hi-De Liners Inc.
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Franklin County
Solid Waste Management District

REDUCTION 4
RECYCLING
COMPOSTING
DISPOSAL
117 Main Street., 2™ Floor, Greenfield, MA 01301 ¢ (413) 772-2438 ¢ Fax: (413) 772-3786

www.franklincountywastedistrict.org ¢ info @ franklincountywastedistrict.org

PRESS RELEASE: for Immediate Release

Contact: Amy Donovan, FCSWMD Program Director: info@franklincountywastedistrict.org
Re: 2024 Styrofoam Block Recycling Events in Leverett, Montague, Northfield and Wendell
Date: March 3, 2024

Please see attached picture. Caption: At a previous collection, Montague Transfer Station Attendant Dave
Withers and Emily Monosson of Drawdown Montague monitor the Styrofoam recycling container. Submitted
photo

HOLD THE FOAM!
FREE RECYCLING EVENTS FOR STYROFOAM BLOCKS

This spring, Franklin County Solid Waste Management District is collaborating with the towns of
Leverett, Montague, Northfield and Wendell to hold special recycling collections for blocky “Styrofoam™”
packing material. The collections will take place each Saturday in April from 9 a.m. to noon: April 6, 13, 20
and 27, 2024. These events are only open to residents of Leverett, Montague, Northfield and Wendell.

These special recycling collections will only accept white blocky packing material and coolers
made of expanded polystyrene foam (EPS or PS #6), commonly known as “Styrofoam™". To meet these
specifications, volunteers at the collection sites will review the materials that each resident brings and may
reject unacceptable items. Foam items must be clean and dry. Before bringing materials to the collection,
residents will need to remove any tape, labels, cardboard or wood.

These collections will not accept food-related “Styrofoam” items such as cups, plates, bowls, trays,
egg cartons or take-out containers.

Other items that will not be accepted: wet/dirty materials, #4 (LDPE) foam packaging material,
foam insulation board (XPS), or packing peanuts. The UPS Store in Greenfield accepts clean, dry packing
peanuts for reuse. Foam materials of any type are not accepted in household recycling programs.

On Saturday mornings in April 2024 from 9 a.m. to noon, residents of Leverett, Montague, Northfield
and Wendell may bring materials to their town’s transfer station. A transfer station permit is not required for
these special collections. Pre-registration is not required. Space is limited and may run out; first come, first
served.

The collection locations are: Leverett Transfer Station, 5 Cemetery Rd, Leverett; Montague
Transfer Station, 11 Sandy Lane, Turners Falls; Northfield Transfer Station, 31 Caldwell Rd, Northfield;
and Wendell Transfer Station, 341 New Salem Rd, Wendell.

The Montague collection is open to residents of Montague and its villages: Turners Falls, Lake
Pleasant, Millers Falls, Montague Center and Montague City.

This effort builds on the success of the 2023 collection, where events in Montague and Northfield
together diverted 90 cubic yards of foam from the landfill. Materials collected at these special collection
events are recycled at Gold Circuit E-Cycling in Agawam, MA. The foam is densified and ultimately
recycled into picture frames, molding, or building insulation. MI-BOX Moving & Storage supports this
project with discounted rates.

For more information, contact the District office at info@franklincountywastedistrict.org or 413-772-
2438. MA Relay for the hearing impaired: 711 or 1-800-439-2370 (TTY/TDD). The District is an equal
opportunity provider.



Free Styrofoam Block
Recycling Collections

On 4 dates: At 4 locations:

. . open only to residents of these towns:
Satu rdays n Ap"" v'Leverett Transfer Station

6, 13, 20, and 27, 5 Cemetery Rd, Leverett

v'Montague Transfer Station
2024 11 Sandy Lane, Turners Falls
_ v'Northfield Transfer Station
9 am - 12 noon 31 Caldwell Rd, Northfield
v"Wendell Recycling and Transfer Station
341 New Salem Rd, Wendell

YES - DO bring: #6 PS/EPS Expanded Polystyrene:
v" White foam packing blocks, sheets, and Styrofoam coolers only
*Remove any tape, labels, cardboard, or wood before the event.*

NO - DO NOT bring:
® NO wet or dirty foam
® NO food related items: no cups,
plates, meat trays, egg cartons, or
take-out containers
® NO packing peanuts
® NO #4 (LDPE) foam
® NO insulation board (XPS)

Styrofoam, EPS and other foams are NOT accepted in household recycling in Massachusetts.
Foam from these events will be recycled at Gold Circuit E-Cycling in Agawam. MI-BOX Moving &
Storage supports this project with discounted rates.

For more information, contact Franklin County Solid Waste District: info@franklincountywastedistrict.org or 413-772-2438.
MA Relay for the hearing impaired: 711 or 1-800-439-2370 (TTY/TDD)



3/9/25, 2:37 PM (1) Inbox | tdexter1@proton.me | Proton Mail

https://mail.proton.me/u/3/inbox/VTilUgviGvzOWCNEtwhgZy05MrV5hBcOAWXxZeQyzSLOV8DZnZ%exqOoq6poHZpBIb4AFGM4w84QEKISvVTLLa3pw==

Re: FW: Transfer station plowing/sanding coordination

From Todd Dexter <tdexter1@proton.me>
To David Young<coordinator@town.warwick.ma.us>

cC highway@town.warwick.ma.us, transferstation@town. warwick. ma. us <transferstation@town.warwick.ma.us>,
Mark Fellows <mfellows@town.warwick.ma.us>, Mike Mankowsky <mjmankowsky@gmail.com>

Date Friday, December 20th, 2024 at 9:18 AM

Gerry,

Can you please respond to this e mail and let us know you will handle this now that you are making those calls for the
hauls. Also that Matt has agreed and you will call Waste Management if there is going to be a delay with a P/U due to
bad weather conditions.

Thanks,
Todd

Sent with Proton Mail secure email.

On Monday, December 16th, 2024 at 3:17 PM, coordinator@town.warwick.ma.us <coordinator@town.warwick.ma.us>
wrote:

Gerry, when ordering a pickup by WM consider any snow /ice storms. To date we have not been penalized.

From: Jan Ameen-FCSWMD <fcswmd@crocker.com>

Sent: Monday, December 16, 2024 2:49 PM

To: Bernardston Highway - Brian Miner <dpw@townofbernardston.org>; Buckland BOS
<twnadmin@town.buckland.ma.us>; Buckland Hwy <bucklandhwy@town.buckland.ma.us>; Charlemont
Administrator - Sarah <administrator@townofcharlemont.org>; thorne palmer <thornepalmer@gmail.com>;
Colrain Hwy <Highway@colrain-ma.gov>; 'Veronigue Blanchard' <townadmin@conwayma.gov>; Deerfield DPW -
Chris <asstdpwsuper@town.deerfield.ma.us>; Heath hwy <highway@townofheath.org>; Leverett TS - Annette
<leveretttsnewsletter@gmail.com>; Montague Hwy - Brandy Patch <hwycompliance@montague-ma.gov>; David
Withers <boykinspaniel222@aol.com>; New Salem BOH <nsboardofhealth@gmail.com>; jenny potee
<jcpotee@gmail.com>; Bob MacEwen <bob2atnfld@gmail.com>; Orange TS <sanit@townoforange.org>; Orange
Hwy - Larry <publicworks@townoforange.org>; Rowe BOH - Chris Bailey <boh@rowe-ma.gov>; Rowe TS - Rob
<rob45223@gmail.com>; Shelburne BOS <townadmin@townofshelburnema.gov>; Warwick BOS
<coordinator@town.warwick.ma.us>; Warwick TS - Gerry <transferstation@town.warwick.ma.us>; 'phil delorey’
<phil.delorey@gmail.com>; ‘Wendell WRATS' <wrats@wendellmass.us>; Tom Walker <nhwy@northfieldma.gov>
Cc: WM -Chris Carabine <ccarabin@wm.com>

Subject: Transfer station plowing/sanding coordination

Importance: High
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3/9/25, 2:37 PM (1) Inbox | tdexteri@proton.me | Proton Mail
Hi,

As we enter the season of snow and ice I am sending my annual email about coordinating plowing and

sanding with attendant’s hauling requests. (I should have sent this before today!)

Every winter, attendants call in for hauls and every winter there are days when it snows as Waste Management
is scheduled to make the haul. Because the transfer station is often plowed and sanded by the highway
department it is usually lower on the list than keeping roads clear. That makes a lot of good sense.

The challenge becomes when the Waste Management driver leaves at 5 am to make the haul and can’t get to
or in the transfer station — or gets stuck.

The best solution is to have attendants communicate with the highway department when they call in a haul -
and snow/ice is predicted. If the highway department is unable to clear the facility then someone in town
needs to contact Chris Carabine at Waste Management so he can either delay the haul or reschedule it. With
limited driver DOT hours each week it doesn’t help anyone for a driver to show up and not make the haul.
Chris’s number is 413-348-1838.

If possible, please email Chris with a contact person and phone number that he can call (as early as 4 or 5 am)
on a snowy/icy day about conditions at the transfer station. His email is ccarabin@wm.com (he is cc’d).

I’'m hoping this will allow for everyone to be safe and for the drivers not to make a long trip for no service -
which now costs $200 for your town if it happens.

Just to recap: there needs to be communication between whoever calls in hauls and the highway department or
whoever plows/sands. It usually takes 2 days to haul from when a call is placed. So, if a haul request is
placed on Monday it will get hauled on Wednesday. If there is snow Tuesday night then it’s likely a problem
for the driver to show up Wednesday am.

Thank you for your assistance.

https://mail.proton.me/u/3/inbox/VTilUgvl GvzOWCNEtwhgZy05MrV5hBcOAWxZe9yzSLOV8DZn%exqOoq6poHZpBIb4AFGM4w84Q6KISVTLLa3pw== 2/3



3/9/25, 2:20 PM (1) Inbox | tdexter1@proton.me | Proton Mail
FW: February MRF recycling processing fee

From David Young <coordinator@town.warwick.ma.us>

To Mike Mankowsky <mjmankowsky@gmail.com>, Mark Fellows <mfellows@town.warwick.ma.us>,
Todd Dexter<tdexter1@proton.me>

Date Monday, February 17th, 2025 at 4:04 PM

From: Jan Ameen-FCSWMD <fcswmd@crocker.com>

Sent: Monday, February 17, 2025 1:23 PM

To: Bernardston BOS <bos@townofbernardston.org>; Buckland BOS <twnadmin@town.buckland.ma.us>; Buckland
Asst. <adminassist@town.buckland.ma.us>; Charlemont Administrator - Sarah
<administrator@townofcharlemont.org>; Colrain BOS <bos@colrain-ma.gov>; ‘Veronique Blanchard'
<townadmin@conwayma.gov>; Deerfield DPW admin <dpwadmin@town.deerfield.ma.us>; Erving - Bryan
<bryan.smith@erving-ma.gov>; Gill BOS <administrator@gillmass.org>; Betsy - Erving BOS
<municlerk.betsy.sicard@erving-ma.org>; Heath BOS <bos@townofheath.org>; Leverett TS - Annette
<leveretttsnewsletter@gmail.com>; Montague Hwy - Brandy Patch <hwycompliance@montague-ma.gov>; New
Salem BOH <nsboardofhealth@gmail.com>; jenny potee <jcpotee@gmail.com>; Northfield BOH
<bdhealth@northfieldma.gov>; Orange Hwy - Larry <publicworks@townoforange.org>; Orange Hwy Admin - Rachel
<hwyadmin@townoforange.org>; Rowe BOH - Chris Bailey <boh@rowe-ma.gov>; Shelburne BOS
<townadmin@townofshelburnema.gov>; Warwick BOS <coordinator@town.warwick.ma.us>; Wendell Highway - Joy
<highwayclerk@wendellmass.us>; Fran Fortino <ffortino79@gmail.com>; Wendell TS - Asa
<wrats@wendellmass.us>

Cc: Andrea Donlon <andreadonlon@yahoo.com>; Chris Boutwell <ChrisB@montague-ma.gov>; Dan Poplawski -
Rowe rep <dcheg37@gmail.com>; Heath rep - Elissa Viarengo <ElissaV@townofheath.org>; Larry Kuttner
<lark@larksnet.com>; Lynn Rubinstein <lynnr42lynn@gmail.com>; M.A. Swedlund <maswedlund@comcast.net>;
Marti Ferguson - Buckland alternate <marti@walkingcloudfarm.com>; Priscilla Curtis <Losttwo1230@yahoo.com>;
Vicky Jenkins - Gill rep <vjenkins01354@gmail.com>; Amy <amy@franklincountywastedistrict.org>; Stephanie
<admin@franklincountywastedistrict.org>

Subject: February MRF recycling processing fee

Hi,

Waste Management Recycle America posted the February recycling processing fee. The cost for February loads
is down $8 per ton to $28.26 per ton Most of the change in value is for plastics and some for corrugated

cardboard.

https://mail.proton.me/u/3/inbox/twqgq5V3JcZXjQSippNGLeBnDNjsTt8 T-24_bcU8_ehD3vTzkyOM4Ur1z6m9TflEczILDIsp3GK5zMZcaTa4Q== 1/2



3/9/25, 2:20 PM (1) Inbox | tdexter1@proton.me | Proton Mail

I’ve attached the FY25 AMYV tracking spreadsheet and also the average market value (AMV) for each
commodity for February.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Jan

253.28 KB 2 files attached

AMV February 2025.pdf 236408~ FY25 AMV net.xIsx 16.88 k8

https://mail.proton.me/u/3/inbox/tw6qgq5V3JcZXjQSippNGLeBnDNjsTt8T-24_bcU8_ehD3vTzkyOM4Ur1z6m9TflEczILDIsp3GK5zMZcaTa4Q==
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Docusign Envelope ID: 17C26DA6-C716-494D-BD66-4015AD75B5C5

February 2025

Average Market Value (AMV) - Dual Stream

Recovered Material Index
Recovered Material Recovered Material Index * Composition/Ton | Value/Ton | AMV Value
OCC (Cardboard) PS 11 Corrugated Containers 21.17% $80.00 $16.94
Mixed Paper #54 PS 54 Mixed Paper - MP 8.59% $37.50 $3.22
Sorted Residential Paper #56 PS 56 Sorted Residential Papers - SRNP 31.16% $62.50 $19.48
SMP for Aluminum Cans (Sorted, Baled, cents/lb. picked up) minus
Aluminum Beverage Cans $.25 per pound 0.83% $1,300.00 $10.73
Steel/Tin Cans Steel Cans (Sorted, Baled, $/Gross ton, picked up) 3.87% $180.00 $6.97
PET (Plastic #1) SMP for PET (baled, cents/Ib. picked up) 2.15% $360.00 $7.75
Natural HDPE (Plastic #2) SMP for Natural HDPE (baled, cents/Ib. picked up) 1.09% $1,760.00 $19.19
Colored HPDE (Plastic #2) SMP for Colored HDPE (baled, cents/lb. picked up) 1.19% $140.00 $1.66
Commingled Plastics, #3-7 Actual 7.42% (631.71) ($2.35)
Glass Actual 17.54% (524.04) (54.22)
Residue Residue Fee 5.00% ($88.31) ($4.42)
Average Market Value 100.00% $74.95




AMYV & Net Fee FY25
Springfield MRF

Base fee AMV Net fee
July $103.21 $80.08 $23.13
August $103.21 $80.95 $22.26
September | $103.21 $80.56 $22.65
October $103.21 $72.88 $30.33
November | $103.21 $67.91 $35.30
December | $103.21 $73.35 $29.86
January $103.21 $66.68 | $36.53
February $103.21 $74.95 | $28.26
March $103.21 $103.21
April $103.21 $103.21
May $103.21 $103.21
June $103.21 $103.21

* AMV is Average Market Value of commodities
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3/9/25, 2:32 PM (1) Inbox | tdexter1@proton.me | Proton Mail
MRF materials recycling contract extension

From David Young <coordinator@town.warwick.ma.us>

To 'ASSESSSOR'<assessors@town.warwick.ma.us>, Todd Dexter<tdexter1@proton.me>,
Mark Fellows <mfellows@town.warwick.ma.us>, Mike Mankowsky <mjmankowsky@gmail.com>

cC Alan Genovese<supergee275@gmail.com>, kross@landvest.com<kross3594@gmail.com>,
hwilliamsnell@gmail.com

Date Wednesday, October 23rd, 2024 at 11:43 AM

This is for three years so will not require TM vote. Please review. I'll have it on the 11/4 SB agenda.

From: Jan Ameen-FCSWMD <fcswmd@crocker.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 22 20242~

To: Bernardsto " (2_:: QQAYW&@\V T d BOS <twnadmin@town.buckland.ma.us>;
Charlemont Ac <X fé\éc;‘( : rlemont.org>; Colrain BOS <bos@colrain-ma.gov>;
Veronique Blan Qe ot = 7 ng - Bryan <bryan.smith@erving-ma.gov>; Gill BOS
<administrator¢ ] = 4OS 1.0rg>; jenny potee <jcpotee@gmail.com>; Northfield
BOH <bdhealth: \rl\ ?\\5\‘-';’ = = <boh@rowe-ma.gov>; Shelburne BOS
<townadmin@tc - \ . W\ ¢ "?}“‘9 inator@town.warwick.ma.us>; Wendell BOS
<coordinator@w CRA L= nail.com>; Whately Asst - Jess Murphy
<adminassist@wil . m>

Subject: 10/30 M. ottt )

2 P
Importance: High 7z )\ GE
Hi,

If you were unable to attend the in-person presentation and Q&A at the Springfield MRF this morning there is

another presentation scheduled for Wednesday, October 30% at 9 am. This presentation will be via Zoom. The
link is below. The presentation will be recorded and I will share the link.

There will be a review of the terms of the contract extension (FY26-FY30). Signed extension paperwork is due

no later than December 315, All MRF contract extension documents are available at www.springfieldmrf.org on

the Operations pull down menu. I’ve also attached them.

https://mail.proton.me/u/3/inbox/ovQx1eJSWPIBtZkc4fHNHsJ_zrNYX8FWAZvKLIOPGUrKdrRbFytIN7mCtlJ9dQWa_p6KDItSuULoSFCZ_Bdb5g== 1/3



3/9/25, 2:32 PM (1) Inbox | tdexter1@proton.me | Proton Mail

I will be sending out more emails on the contract and am available to meet with towns directly to review the
terms. We have about 8 weeks to get contracts signed and returned.

Let me know if you have questions.

Jan

Topic: MRF Contract Extension Presentation

Time: Oct 30, 2024 09:00 AM Eastern Time (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting

https://zoom.us/j/96145227811 ?pwd=Cw7sa7ArY WOg0OpzbfORXKIhBFYijdU.1

Meeting ID: 961 4522 7811

Passcode: 770128

One tap mobile
+16469313860,,96145227811#,,,,*770128# US

+13017158592,,96145227811#,,,,*770128# US (Washington DC)

Dial by your location

e +1 646 931 3860 US

*+1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC)

https://mail.proton.me/u/3/inbox/ovQx1eJSwPIBtZkc4fHNHsJ_zrNYX8FWAZVKLIOPGUrKdrRbFytIN7mCtlJ9dQWa_p6KDItSuULo5SFCZ_Bdb5g==

2/3



Western Massachusetts Regional Recycling Program

Program Summary

The Western Massachusetts Regional Recycling Program comprises nearly 70 contracted communities
with dual stream recycling programs delivering approximately 17,000 tons per year of recyclables to the
Springfield Materials Recycling Facility (Springfield MRF) for processing and marketing. The Springfield
MRF is owned by the Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection (MassDEP) and operated
by Waste Management Recycle America (WMRA). Member communities pay a fixed cost per ton for
processing. The monthly value of processed recyclables is deducted from the per ton cost.
Communities interested in joining the program are encouraged to contact MassDEP (see below).

Community Contracts/Financials

Member communities enter a standard contract to deliver recyclables to the Springfield MRF for processing and
marketing. The current contract terminates on June 30, 2025. A five-yearrenewal term has been negotiated.
Communities pay a fixed processing fee perton (see table below) foreach yearofthe contract and receive
revenue from the sale of the processed recyclables. Revenue is calculated monthly based on the current
Average Market Value (AMV) per ton of the processed recyclables (see table below). When the AMV is
lower than the processing fee, the community receives 100% of the AMV. When the AMV is higher than
the processing fee, the community receives 100% of the AMV up to the processing fee and 70% of the
AMYV that exceeds the processing fee. WMRA issues monthly invoices detailing both the processing fee
and revenue share credit.

Processing Average AMV/Ton Average Billed Cost to
Fee/Ton Community per Ton
FY21 $93.50 $51.69 $41.81
FY22 $95.84 $126.87 ($21.72)
FY23 $98.23 $50.43 $47.80
FY24 $100.69 $58.14 $42.55
FY25 $103.21 $80.53 (July-Sept) $22.68

Acceptable Recyclable Materials
Containers: Metal cans, foil, plastic bottles/jars/tubs/jugs, clear plastic hinged containers (clamshells),
clear plastic cups, clear plastic egg cartons, gable-top and aseptic cartons, and glass bottles and jars.

Paper: Clean papers, magazines/catalogs, greeting cards, gift wrap (excluding foils or metallic gift wraps),
calendars, paperbacks and phone books (including covers), corrugated cardboard, paperboard, and clean
pizzaboxes._

Delivery of Recyclables
Member communities are required to deliver all recyclables collected on their behalf to the Springfield
MRF at 84 Birnie Avenue in Springfield. Receiving hours are weekdays 7:00 am to 4:30 pm.

For More Information
Steve Ellis(MassDEP) at 413-265-8256 or steven.ellis@mass.gov

(updated September 2024)



3/9/25, 2:41 PM (1) Inbox | tdexteri@proton.me | Proton Mail
FW: 10/30 MRF contract extension presentation invite (virtual)

From David Young <coordinator@town.warwick.ma.us>

To Todd Dexter<tdexter1@proton.me>, Mark Fellows<mfellows@town.warwick.ma.us>,
Mike Mankowsky <mjmankowsky@gmail.com>

Date Wednesday, October 23rd, 2024 at 11:38 AM

These comments on the next waste contract may be of interest to you. D

From: Ray Purington/Gill Selectboard <administrator@gillmass.org>

Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 3:34 PM

To: ‘Jan Ameen-FCSWMD' <fcswmd@crocker.com>; ‘Bernardston BOS' <bos@townofbernardston.org>; ‘Buckland
BOS' <twnadmin@town.buckland.ma.us>; 'Charlemont Administrator - Sarah'
<administrator@townofcharlemont.org>; ‘Colrain BOS' <bos@colrain-ma.gov>; 'Veronique Blanchard’
<townadmin@townofconway.com>; 'Erving - Bryan' <bryan.smith@erving-ma.gov>; 'Heath BOS'
<bos@townofheath.org>; ‘jenny potee' <jcpotee@gmail.com>; 'Northfield BOH' <bdhealth@northfieldma.gov>;
'‘Rowe BOH - Chris Bailey' <boh@rowe-ma.gov>; ‘Shelburne BOS' <townadmin@townofshelburnema.gov>; 'Warwick
BOS' <coordinator@town.warwick.ma.us>; ‘Wendell BOS' <coordinator@wendellmass.us>; ‘phil delorey’
<phil.delorey@gmail.com>; "Whately Asst - Jess Murphy' <adminassist@whately.org>; 'Fran Fortino'
<ffortino79@gmail.com>

Subject: RE: 10/30 MRF contract extension presentation invite (virtual)

Thanks Jan. Gill's Selectboard has meetings on 11/4, 11/18, 12/2, and 12/16. | won't count their meeting on 12/30;
that's cutting it too close.

Within the main body of the contract, I'm ok with all the changes. The annual 2.5% increase to the Processing Fee is
consistent with the first 5 years of the contract, and more reasonable than Casella’s standard 5% or CPI, whichever is
higher. They also snuck in an increase to the escalator for rejected loads from 2.5% to 3.5%, which is fine (knock on
wood).

However... The changes to Exhibit 1 are basically a sneaky way of saying a 2.5% annual increase isn't enough! Plus,
besides this new 1% Annual Processing Fee Adjustment, there is now a penalty if/when there is a reduction in the
tonnage that all our towns send to the MRF. This feels like two very material changes to the financial terms of the
contract, and beyond the scope of a simple 5-year renewal. I'm surprised, but I'm not, that DEP didn’t decide to not
renew and re-bid the contract. However, DEP has its reasons, and some of them are probably in our best interest.

https://mail.proton.me/u/3/inbox/xgmh15ybfréhww4inw7xMXQ_S1{2xEGH|txdS8gvPdsG388UU0Ii0ew0GXuluCEXaL 1sP2x745iQKPM31vAU-g== 1/4



3/9/25, 2:41 PM (1) Inbox | tdexter1@proton.me | Proton Mail

So, here are my few questions:

e Realistically, are there any other options for towns besides the Springfield MRF?

e What has been the MRF tonnage for the last couple of years? How close are we to the 14,000 tons threshold
that allows Waste Management to move processing to another facility?

¢ How many communities are currently sending their glass to other facilities to save the extra $5? Would the
weight of all that glass help meaningfully toward reliably exceeding the 14,000 tons threshold?

¢ Do you recommend we sign the extension?

Thanks,

Ray

Ray Purington

Town Administrator

Town of Gill

325 Main Road

Gill, MA 01354

P: 413 863 9347 F:413 863 7775

administrator@gillmass.org  www.gillmass.org

From: Jan Ameen-FCSWMD [mailto:fcswmd@crocker.com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 2:26 PM

To: Bernardston BOS <bos@townofbernardston.org>; Buckland BOS <twnadmin@town.buckland.ma.us>;
Charlemont Administrator - Sarah <administrator@townofcharlemont.org>; Colrain BOS <bos@colrain-ma.gov>;
Veronique Blanchard <townadmin@townofconway.com>; Erving - Bryan <bryan.smith@erving-ma.gov>; Gill BOS
<administrator@gilimass.org>; Heath BOS <bos@townofheath.org>; jenny potee <jcpotee@gmail.com>; Northfield
BOH <bdhealth@northfieldma.gov>; Rowe BOH - Chris Bailey <boh@rowe-ma.gov>; Shelburne BOS
<townadmin@townofshelburnema.gov>; Warwick BOS <coordinator@town.warwick.ma.us>; Wendell BOS
<coordinator@wendellmass.us>; phil delorey <phil.delorey@gmail.com>; Whately Asst - Jess Murphy
<adminassist@whately.org>; Fran Fortino <ffortino79@gmail.com>

Subject: 10/30 MRF contract extension presentation invite (virtual)

Importance: High

https://mail.proton.me/u/3/inbox/xgmh15ybfrehww4lnw7xMXQ_S1t2xEGHjtxdS8gvPdsG388UU0II0ew0GXuluCEXalL 1sP2x745iQKPM31vAU-g== 2/4



3/9/25, 2:32 PM (1) Inbox | tdexter1@proton.me | Proton Mail

MRF materials recycling contract extension

From David Young <coordinator@town.warwick.ma.us>

To 'ASSESSSOR' <assessors@town.warwick.ma.us>, Todd Dexter<tdexter1@proton.me>,
Mark Fellows <mfellows@town.warwick.ma.us>, Mike Mankowsky <mjmankowsky @gmail.com>

cC Alan Genovese<supergee275@gmail.com>, kross@landvest.com<kross3594@gmail.com>,
hwilliamsnell@gmail.com

Date Wednesday, October 23rd, 2024 at 11:43 AM

This is for three years so will not require TM vote. Please review. I'll have it on the 11/4 SB agenda.

From: Jan Ameen-FCSWMD <fcswmd@crocker.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 2:26 PM

To: Bernardston BOS <bos@townofbernardston.org>; Buckland BOS <twnadmin@town.buckland.ma.us>;
Charlemont Administrator - Sarah <administrator@townofcharlemont.org>; Colrain BOS <bos@colrain-ma.gov>;
Veronique Blanchard <townadmin@townofconway.com>; Erving - Bryan <bryan.smith@erving-ma.gov>; Gill BOS
<administrator@gillmass.org>; Heath BOS <bos@townofheath.org>; jenny potee <jcpotee@gmail.com>; Northfield
BOH <bdhealth@northfieldma.gov>; Rowe BOH - Chris Bailey <boh@rowe-ma.gov>; Shelburne BOS
<townadmin@townofshelburnema.gov>; Warwick BOS <coordinator@town.warwick.ma.us>; Wendell BOS
<coordinator@wendellmass.us>; phil delorey <phil.delorey@gmail.com>; Whately Asst - Jess Murphy
<adminassist@whately.org>; Fran Fortino <ffortino79@gmail.com>

Subject: 10/30 MRF contract extension presentation invite (virtual)

Importance: High

Hi,

If you were unable to attend the in-person presentation and Q&A at the Springfield MRF this morning there is

another presentation scheduled for Wednesday, October 30t at 9 am. This presentation will be via Zoom. The
link is below. The presentation will be recorded and I will share the link.

There will be a review of the terms of the contract extension (FY26-FY30). Signed extension paperwork is due

no later than December 315t. All MRF contract extension documents are available at www.springfieldmrf.org on

the Operations pull down menu. I’ve also attached them.

https://mail.proton.me/u/3/inbox/ovQx1 eJSWPIBtZKc4fHNHsJ_zrNYX8FWAZVKLIOPGUrKdrRbFytIN7mCtlJ9dQWa _p6KDItSuULo5FCZ_Bdb5g== 13



